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Dr. Martin L. King Jr. Holiday 

There is no school,      
Monday, January 18, 2016 

Cold Weather! 

Please ensure that all children are 
dressed in layers for the cold weather.  
We will continue to remind students 
to wear coats and jackets during cold 
weather recesses.  Uniforms, as 
always, are encouraged on Monday 
through Thursdays.   

SSC Meeting 

Please plan to attend our next School 
Site Council Meeting on Wednesday, 
February 3rd at 5:30 PM in Room 14.  
Everyone is welcome! 
 

Upcoming Family Events: 
Please mark your Calendars! 

FAMILY LITERACY NIGHT: FEB 10TH  
READING CELEBRATION: MARCH 2ND  
STEM NIGHT @ STEGE: MARCH 30TH   
All events will begin at 6:30.  The 
activities will be led by teachers and 
staff.  A light dinner will be provided 
at each event. 

School News 

The Home-School Partnership 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

In this New Year, let us renew and 
strengthen our home/school and 
parent/teacher partnership.  As 
parents, you are your child’s first 
teacher.  Please continue your 
active role in assisting your child 
with homework each day and by 
reading with your student every 
night.  Also, communicate with your 
child’s teacher if you have concerns 
about the educational program.   
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Nutrition at School 
Stege provides a free full breakfast 
and lunch program each day for 
every Stege student.  If you chose 
to send a lunch to school with your 
child, please limit sugary treats 
and snacks.  Our student’s ability 
to concentrate and focus is closely 
related to the diet that they 
consume.  Sugary snacks affect 
children’s ability to concentrate.   

Announcing: First Fridays 
Coffee Club at Stege 

On February 5th, we will host a 
coffee club each month at Stege.  
Please join us for beverages and 
morning refreshments and get to 
know your Stege Community as we 
discuss our school program and 
share ideas.  

Accelerated Reader is 
Here! 

Reading Matters!  Read more…Get 
Smarter.  Students in grades 2-6 
are involved in our Accelerated 
Reader Challenge.  As your student 
if they are in the Reading Stars 
Club Yet?  Read the back side of 
this letter for more information. 
 

We welcome all parent 
volunteers!   There are many 
ways to get involved in our 
school.  We have an active SSC 
working as partners to create 
wonderful experiences and 
resources for students and 
families.  We want to encourage 
each of you to become actively 
involved in our school community.  
Please call the office, if you are 
interested in volunteering with 

our staff.       

Principal Kim Moses                 Vice Principal, Eric Leung                 Secretary, Tamera Jones  

 

 

Upcoming 
Events 

 Dr. King Holiday   
No School              
January 18, 2016 

 SBAC Practice Tests 
Grades 3-6              

January 25-29th  

 Stege Reading 
Assessment Week  

Grades K-6            
February 1-5 

 School Site Council 
Meeting              
February 3rd, 5:30 PM 

 Parent Coffee Club            
February 5rd, 8:30 AM 

 Trimester II 
Progress Reports              

February 5, 2016 

 Family Literacy 
Night              
February 8th 6:30 PM 

 President’s Week –     
No School            
February  15, 2016 – 
February 19, 2016 

 
 

 
 

 

 


